
Dear Parents 

ALLOCATION TO SCHOOL HOUSES 

From Grade 4, all pupils are placed in one of the four school houses: Queen Alexandra, Queen Elizabeth, 
Queen Mary and Queen Victoria.  The houses compete academically, culturally and on the sports field for a 
House Shield which is awarded annually, based on the number of credits accumulated.   

Pupils are allocated according to the following criteria: 

1. Mother’s house as a past pupil of the school.  (High School or Junior School)
2. An older sister’s house as a past or current pupil of the school.
3. A grandmother’s house as a past pupil of the school.
4. An aunt’s (mother or father’s sister) house as a past pupil of the school.
5. An older first cousin’s house as a current pupil of the school.

Girls from families who have not had a previous association with a particular house will be allocated to a 
house. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this regard. 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs K Reen
(H.O.D. Sport)


